
Barrow County wants to hear your input on roadway safety.  

On June 26, Barrow County will be hosting a public Open House about the Safe Streets for All 
(SS4A) Plan that is underway for the county. The SS4A Plan will identify actionable strategies to 
help address the county’s traffic safety concerns on our roadway system. To do this effectively, 
we need input from the people that use the roads every day – you! 
 
The goals of the Open House are to: 
 

 Share the purpose of the county’s SS4A Plan. 
 Provide an update on our progress.  
 Gather your input on the county’s roadway safety concerns. 
 Provide an update on safety projects that are currently underway. 

 
Open House details are as follows: 

 Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 
 Time: 5:00pm – 7:00pm 
 LocaƟon: Barrow County Senior CiƟzens Center 

                  80 Lee St. 
                  Winder, GA 30680 

The Open House is a casual, drop-in style information session meant for all residents. We will 
have staff there to explain the planning process and answer your questions. We hope to see 
you there! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please click here to respond to a 5-minute survey about your roadway safety concerns in the 
region or take a picture of the QR code above. 

 


